

Headteacher: Mr Robert McGinty

10 September 2021

Dear Parents / Carers

I hope my message finds you and your family well.

We are all aware of the impact the pandemic has had on our children's education. Our pupils have had to sacrifice so much over the last year and subsequent lockdowns and school closures have unfortunately resulted in gaps in their learning.

As we build back from the pandemic, we remain more committed than ever to support children who have fallen behind through no fault of their own. This is why we will be holding a series of virtual booster sessions in English and mathematics, to cover additional content and ensure that every child has the necessary skills to fulfil their potential.

The sessions are scheduled for the whole of the 2021-2022 academic year starting in September and will run every term-time week from Monday to Thursday. There will be one E-ACT teacher per year group and E-ACT pupils across the country will be able to attend their year group's session online, with this opportunity being open to years 7-11.

Our sessions will start on 13/09/2021 and you can find more information including the full timetable on our school website.

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for everything you do for our academy. With your support we can together continue to provide our pupils with the very best opportunities and help boost their learning in the wake of the disruption caused by the pandemic.

Should you have any questions, please contact the academy in the usual way.

Yours sincerely,

Robert McGinty Headteacher











